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20 November 2023 
 
 
Mr Daniel Neely 
Para Planner  
Transport Assessments  
Department of Planning and Environment 
GPO Box 39 
SYDNEY NSW 2001  
 
Dear Mr Neely,  
 
MP 05_0147 MOD 15 

Enfield Intermodal Logistics Centre Modification 13 

I refer to the above mentioned modification and the request for additional information dated 1 November 

2023. This letter provides a response to the 3 items as follows:  

1. High resolution plan – attached  

2. Condition 1.2C – Drawing SENP154B remains unchanged, it identifies the part of the ILC site that 

it relates to. Copy of approved plan attached.  

3. Draft conditions – we raise no objection to the draft conditions. I note that Condition 1.1u will also 

need to be amended to add plan number SENP154B as requested by the Department.  

I trust that this appropriately addresses the RFI.  

Should you wish to discuss this matter further please contact Larissa Brennan on 0414 730 842 or via 
email Larissa@ljbplanning.com.au   

Yours sincerely 

 
Larissa Brennan 
Director 
LJB Urban Planning Pty Ltd 
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